
 

                          Memorandum           
U.S. Department 
of Transportation 
 
Federal Highway 
Administration 

 
 

Subject: INFORMATION: Lead Agency for Pooled Fund
Study 

Date: December 18, 2008

    
From: 

 
 
Amy Lucero /original signed by/ 
Acting Resource Center Director 
THROUGH:  Thomas Harman 

    Reply to 
Attn. of: 

HRC-OLY 
Robert L. Orthmeyer 

   
To: 

Pavement/Materials TST 
Elissa Konove 
Chief Financial Officer (HCF-1) 
 
 

 

The Federal Highway Administration is the lead agency for the Pooled Fund study TPF-5(063), 
“Improving the Quality of Pavement Profiler Measurement.” The Federal Highway 
Administration accepts the role of lead agency and agrees to receive, obligate, expend, and 
manage contributions from participating agencies. 
  
The participating States are requested to submit their funding transfer request form for this 
project with a copy of this letter to their respective FHWA Division Office for concurrence.  
 
Please contact Robert Orthmeyer, 708-283-3533, if you have any questions. 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: Michael Rosenstiehl 
      Lisa Williams 
      Tom Harman   
 


